
 
 

Notice of Name Change of WeLab Bank Debt Consolidation Loan 

WeLab Bank Debt Consolidation Loan (the “Product”) will be renamed on 20 August 

2023 (the “Change”), details of which are set out in the following table: 

 

Existing Product 
Name 
 

Document Affected Details of the 
Change 

Effective Date 

WeLab Bank Debt 
Consolidation Loan 
 
(Referred as “WeLab 
Bank Debt 
Consolidation Loan” 
or “Debt Consolidation 
Loan” in the 
documents affected) 

All documents 
showing the name 
of the Product, 
including but not 
limited to all relevant 
terms and 
conditions, approval 
letter, descriptions 
on the Bank’s 
mobile application 
and official website. 

Renamed as: 
WeLab Bank Card 
Debt Consolidation 
Loan 
 
(Referred as “WeLab 
Bank Card Debt 
Consolidation Loan” or 
“Card Debt 
Consolidation Loan” in 
the documents affected) 

20 August 2023 

 

Provisions of the above documents are materially the same in substance after the Change 

and your rights and obligations with respect to us will not be adversely affected by the 

Change. Both names before and after the changes will be used in common. 

If you have any queries, please call our Customer Service Hotline on (852) 3898 6988 for 

enquiries. If there is any discrepancy between the English and Chinese versions of this 

Notice, the English version shall prevail. 

 

18 August 2023 

WeLab Bank 


